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01 August 2014

Dear Donors:

We are happy to announce that we are now on the final stretch of completion of our Cogon, Guiuan
School Building Project.

The original date of completion was on the first week of July. Unfortunately, we had several typhoons
over the past weeks causing delay in the construction.

We have attached the latest pictures for your reference.

Our Wista ladies here in the Philippines intend to go to Guiuan, Samar to personally turn-over the
school building to the community of Cogon, Guiuan.

We will keep you updated of developments.

Many thanks,
Wista Philippines



